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R epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region XII
Schools Division Office of Tacurong City

January 2, 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD No. 002 s. 2025

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM SGOD NO. 172, S. 2024 RE:
CONDUCT OF 4™ QUARTER PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR)
IN THE SCHOOLS AND IN THE DIVISION OFFICE

To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID /SGOD Chiefs
Division Education Progr\:slm Supervisors
Program Holders
Unit Heads

1. This pertains to the issued Division Memorandum SGOD No. 172, s. 2024
titled Conduct of 4th Quarter Program Implementation Review in the Schools and
in the Division Office. Paragraph 1 which states that the Division Performance
Implementation Review (PIR) shall be on January 9, 2025 is hereby corrected
and shall be changed to January 8, 2025.

2. All other provisions in the previously released Memorandum are still in
effect.
3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Gg G. MOSQUEDA. CEO VI

Schools Division Superinter@lt
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Enclosure: NONE
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